
Japan Foundation’s Travelling Exhibition "Struggling Cities: from Japanese 
Urban Projects in the 1960s" is open (10.09.2019) 
 
On 10. September, the opening of the Japan Foundation’s Travelling Exhibition 
"Struggling Cities: from Japanese Urban Projects in the 1960s" was held at the 
Museum of New Art in Pärnu. The exhibition was organized by the Embassy of Japan 
and the Museum of New Art in Pärnu in cooperation with the Japan Foundation.  
 
The exhibition opening started with the welcome remarks by Chargé d'Affaires a.i. of 
Japan Mr. Hajime Matsumura, Director of the museum Mr. Mark Soosaar and the 
Mayor of Pärnu Mr. Romek Kosenkranius and the ribbon cutting ceremony by Mr. 
Matsumura and Mr. Kosenkranius.  
 
To celebrate the event, a reception was held, where guests, among whom the 
members of Estonian Association of Architects could share their thoughts on the 
exhibition and about Japanese culture. 
 
Please come and see the exhibition at the Museum of New Art in Pärnu from Monday 
to Sunday at 9-19 until 13.October. 
 

 
 

   


